
Latest Update From St Paul's CE Junior School and 
Walter Infant School 

Sent 16 Mar 2020 10:54 

   

Dear Parent/Carer, 

It has been reported that pupils in both schools are showing flu-like symptoms and self-isolating. 

There are no diagnosed cases of Covid-19 in either school, but one family has been directed by the 

GP to self-isolate as a precautionary measure. We recognise that this is a very unsettling time, 

however, in line with Public Health England advice we are assured that the risk to others remains 

low and that it is safe for our schools to continue to be open. St Paul’s and Walter Infants, along with 

Meadow Nursery, continue to follow in every respect the DfE, Public Health England and WBC advice 

and guidance. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Taylor and Mrs Wheeler - Headteachers, St Paul's CE Junior School and Walter Infant School 

 


